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KENNEBEC VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE
FAIRFIELD, MAINE

Department of Social Sciences
Early Childhood Education Program
Dear Colleague,

The Early Childhood Program at Kennebec Valley Community College welcomes your participation as a cooperating teacher for students enrolled in the associate degree program in Early Childhood Education.


I appreciate your willingness to mentor students in our program and value the knowledge and experience that you have attained in the field of Early Childhood Education. Your commitment to the practicum program and your desire to share your knowledge with the students is admirable and will no doubt improve the quality of early care and education in the Central Maine area.


A brief overview of the curriculum and a copy of the syllabus for the practicum are enclosed for your information. I encourage ongoing communication between the teachers and myself. I will visit each site regularly, but please contact me with any concerns or problems that may arise throughout the practicum experience.


Thank you for agreeing to take on the significant role of cooperating teacher and for contributing to the professional development of the students in the Early Childhood Education Program at KVCC.

With Sincere Appreciation,
	Marie Bolduc 

	Instructor

	Early Childhood Program

	Kennebec Valley Community College 

	453-5170

	mbolduc2@kvcc.me.edu


Kennebec Valley Community College is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution and employer. For more information, please call John Delile, the Affirmative Action Officer, at 453-5123.
Kennebec Valley Community College
92 Western Avenue, Fairfield, Maine 04937-1367
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